
Notice Date: March 22, 2024 
To:   Indiana M edicaid Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject: ECHO for Birthing Professionals Enrollment  

Summary  
In collaboration with the Indiana Minority Health Coalition and IUI Extension for Community Healthcare 
Outcomes (ECHO) Center, we encourage our Health Partners to enroll in the Black Maternal Health ECHO 
for Birthing Professionals to help reduce maternal morbidity and mortality among Black women in Indiana. 

The ECHO meets on the first and third Wednesdays of the month from 11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. Eastern Time 
(ET). Continuing education credits will be available at no-cost for physicians, social workers, and nurses. To 
learn more, please visit https://fsph.iupui.edu/research -centers/centers/ECHO/echo -programs/black-
maternal -health -echo.html . 
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